

## DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS VA Long Beach Healthcare System 5901 East Seventh Street Long Beach, CA 90822-5201

November 18, 2009

In Reply Refer To:

Ms. Michelle Khuu
14372 Cloverbrook Drive
Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Ms. Khuu:

The VA Long Beach Healthcare System, on behalf of the hospitalized veterans and staff, would like to extend its appreciation to you and the members of BASCOM for providing a visitation with gifts in the Community Living Center on October 9, 2009.

The patients enjoyed socializing with members of your organization as well as the time they invested to make this event a success. They have helped brighten the lives and boosted the spirits of many hospitalized veterans at the Medical Center. Without support from organizations, the Medical Center would not have been able to provide that special touch shown these veterans while away from family and friends.

Once again, our sincere thanks to your members for their support, interest, and concern in the welfare of our hospitalized veterans and their hard work and commitment in supporting activities and programs that benefit our nation's veterans. Please accept and convey our gratitude to the volunteers who made this event possible.

Sincerely yours,

Rey Jennings

Chief, Voluntary Service